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The City of Fort Lauderdale is committed to enhancing its identity through 
public art and community beautification. As part of this commitment, the City is 
proud to unveil its latest public art exhibit. The exhibit, a palm tree sculpture by 
world-class artist Romero Britto, was generously donated to the City by Yasmin 
Reger. This sculpture stands near downtown at Florence C. Hardy Park to 
enhance the aesthetics of the area and spur creativity amongst the community. 
This statue will also mark the continued expansion of the City’s recreational 
amenities with projects such as the LauderTrail on the horizon. This multi-use 
trail will pass by Florence C. Hardy Park along the Florida East Coast Railway 
to connect the City’s neighbors and visitors to various parks, transit, local 
businesses, and attractions. 

With the inclusion of public art and the LauderTrail, along with the existing South Side Cultural Arts Center located within 
Florence C. Hardy Park, this area of Fort Lauderdale will soon serve as a hub for recreation and cultural offerings. In addition, 
approximately $2.5 million dollars from the Parks Bond will be infused into Florence C. Hardy Park for improvements. For 
more information on this park or others, please visit ftlparksprojects.com.
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